
 

 
 

FEDERATION OF SCHOOL REGISTRARS ASSOCIATION (FOSRA) 
in coordination with NCR School Registrars’ Association (NACSRA) 

 

          July 30, 2024 

Dear Fellow Registrars, 

 

We would like to inform you that the Federation of School Registrars Association 
(FOSRA) 16th General Assembly will be held on November 14-15, 2024 at Le Pavillion 
Events Hall, Pasay City, Manila. 

The said event will be hosted by the National Capital Region School Registrars 
Association (NACSRA) with the theme “Reconnecting Registrars in Bridging Borders 
and Navigating the Global Impact of Internationalization on Registrar Services." 

The primary objectives of this event are as follows: 

1. to gain a better understanding of the concept of the internationalization program of 
the Commission on Higher Education (CHED), various approaches and strategies 
of the program, and its implications to Higher Education Institutions; 
 

2. to aspire to be globally competitive as an educational institution through active 
participation in the internationalization program of the CHED; 
 

3. to orient the Registrars and International Program Officers/Heads on their 
significant role to achieve a successful implementation of the internationalization 
program of the CHED; 
 

4. to learn the best practices from some HEIs that have proven success and benefited 
from the said program; 
 

5. to strengthen camaraderie among members of various Regional Associations of 
Registrars and share common experiences, as well as issues and concerns that 
can be addressed to concerned government agencies. 

Participants of this event are the School Registrars and International Program 
Officers/Heads of Private HEIs, State Universities and Colleges (SUCs), and Local 
Universities and Colleges (LUCs). 

You may register through our Online Registration at www.nacsra.ph 

Registration fee includes meals, conference kit, program, certificate and presentation 
materials: 

P4,500 / person (Early Bird – payment made on or before September 30) 

 P5,000 / person (payment made on October 1 – onwards) 

Accommodation to be booked and paid separately by the participant.  

 

We look forward to your support and active participation in this worthwhile activity. 

 

        Very truly yours, 

 

         GINA M. MIJARES 
                President  


